
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - August 19, 2019 
  

1. Grades 1-6 Open House - Aug. 29th 
2. 6th Grade Beginning Band 
3. 5th and 6th Grade Strings 
4. Vote for the “STEM to Them” Bus!  
5. UES Clubs  
6. Classroom Parties 
7. Elementary Guide 

 
   

1. We will hold our annual Open House on Thursday, August 29th.  This will be a 
time for you to come in and meet with the teachers to learn more about what to 
expect throughout the school year.  Grades 1-2 (5:30-6:15), Grades 3-4 
(6:20-7:05), Grades 5-6 (7:10-7:55).  

2. Attention 6​th​ grade families!  If your child is interested in learning a band 
instrument the MCCSC has a Beginning Band program in place for our University 
Elementary students. Students get to try all of the various band instruments to 
find which ones they can play most easily, and what they like.  Questions: 
Contact ​adpage@mccsc.edu​  The final Instrument Selection Night is tonight, 
Monday, August 19th, between 5:00-8:00 in the Bloomington South bandroom.  

3. If your 5th or 6th grade child is interested in playing strings, fill out the form that 
was sent home with them tonight and return it to school.  The form has 
information about instrument selection and practice dates/times.  

4. Be sure to vote for MCCSC’s “STEM to Them” bus daily!  For additional 
information, please see the separate email that was sent out earlier today 
(8/19/19).  ​Please vote from August 1​4th to August 23rd. You can vote up to 
10 times a day.​ Click ​here​ to vote. 

5. UES Club information was sent home in an email on 8/7/19.  Please reference 
this email with flyers from all of our club options with the exception of chess.  You 
can print these forms or pick up hard copies in the main office.  All forms should 
be returned to the office.  Please note, some clubs have limited space.  Some 
clubs, like Yoga, start this week, so be sure to sign up ASAP.  

 

mailto:adpage@mccsc.edu
https://www.neighborhoodassist.com/entry/2024461


6. Please pay special attention to communication from your classroom teacher(s) 
regarding classroom parties.  Some classes may celebrate birthdays while others 
prefer to have one collective event at some point in the year.  Also, we have a 
variety of health needs that must be followed for the safety of our children and 
staff.  If you respect your teacher’s wishes, we will have a successful year of 
celebrations!  Regardless of the classroom, I ask that any drinks that are sent in 
are clear liquids so that we don’t stain our floors.  If you have questions about 
classroom celebrations, please talk with your classroom teacher(s).  

7. Take a few minutes to check out of ​MCCSC Elementary Guide by visiting this 
link​.  There are multiple photos of University students throughout the guide!  
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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